
UPDATE- MEMBERSHIP SIGN UP
We mentioned in our last newsletter that membership sign up will be available mid
January. However our new website is still under construction, along with the new

payment program.



We know many of you are excited to sign up and we are excited to have you. We want
you to know we have not forgotten about any of you. Set up is just taking a little

longer than expected.



As soon as sign up is available you will receive another newsletter with a sign up date
and time. Please keep an eye on your inbox for this email, it will arrive early February.



Thanks again for your patience, We appreciate it.
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